4.3 (e)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: 1400 Baseline Road, Stoney Creek

From: Peter Wiltshire

Sent: January 22, 2021 5:47 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca; DL - Council Only <dlcouncilonly@hamilton.ca>
Subject: 1400 Baseline Road, Stoney Creek

Hello,

| am writing to voice my opposition to the rezoning and possible construction of an up to a 9 storey building on the
current empty lot adjacent to 1400 Baseline Road in Stoney Creek. This area has seen major development in recent
years and traffic flow in the area is currently strained with the stop sign at 50 Road and the north service Road being
very heavy with long wait times in the summer months. A 9 story construction project adjacent to 1400 Baseline Road
would add to the already heavily traffic flow.

Thank you
Peter Wiltshire



